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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

     Pursuant to the provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act notice is hereby given that the
regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Employment Relations Commission scheduled for
Thursday, August 29, 2024 has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  The next regularly
scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, September, 26, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. at 495 W. State
Street Trenton.

DATED:  August 27, 2024
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